@D No. 01-0319

e Memo for Brokers

CLEARING CORPORATION
OF THE PHILIPPINES

For : All Clearing Members
Date : March 11, 2019
Subject : Deferment of SCCP’s New Office Contact Numbers

Further to SCCP’s Memo for Brokers 03-0219 dated February 18, 2019, please be informed that
as advised by the National Telecommunications Commission (NTC), the scheduled migration of 7-
digit to 8-digit landline numbers will be moved from 18 March 2019 to 06 October 2019, to give
way to the request of Bankers Association of the Philippines (BAP) and Credit Card Association of
the Philippines (CCAP).

In view of the above, SCCP may still be reached using the current contact numbers until 05 October
2019.

Please be guided accordingly.

Thank you.
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